
 
 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SCHOOL ORGANISATION CHANGE 

PUBLICATION OF PROPOSAL AT GROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Residents are asked to note the proposal to alter the age range of Grove Primary School from 2-11 to 3-

11 in order for the school to move onto a single site and operate an Early Years Foundation Unit. Formal 

consultation will run from Monday 10th June 2024 to mid-day on Monday 

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schoolconsultations
mailto:spp@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk

